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Gobierno Consejerfa de Educaci6n,
deCanarias  Universidades y Sostenibilidad

Direccién Territorial de Educacién
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	C.E.I.P. " 25 DE JULIO"

	SANTA CRUZ DE  TENERIFE

	TELÉFONO / FAX  922- 22-16-61


Natalia Pérez Solera Head teacher of CEIP “25 de Julio” Pre-school and Primary school of Santa Cruz de Tenerife

REPORTS:
Our school offers English classes from Pre-school to Primary school.

Since 1992 our school started to teach the English subject from the first cycle in Primary Education applying the “English Teaching Project” because of the importance of learning a foreign language. It was an experimental project before including the English curriculum in all the cycles of the Primary Education. Subsequently, our school included the English subject in Pre-school too. We were one of the pioneering schools in the Canary Islands in teaching English from early and pre-primary ages. Also, we have used all the advantages in our resources available from our school in terms of having qualified teachers. Due to this, we have had an English teacher assistant in English conversation classes one session a week on all levels of school education. 

Since the academic year 2009-2010 we have participated in the CLIL Project (Content and Language Integrated Learning).We had included English in Art in all the levels in the Primary school and geography and science in the third cycle. Research shows that one of the most effective ways for children to make progress in a foreign language is to receive lessons in other subjects given in that language. 
   -The learning of a language through working on small projects in art and science classes is also very effective helping to improve and enhance language production in the students. We use significant historical events or folklore in our country as a basis for helping pupils to learn and practice language.
   -This project has been actively involved in others school projects such as  The Family project, Living together project, multicultural project , ICT project and Health project.
   -We have observed a general improvement in linguistic competence of our pupils. 
    -In this school year 2012-2013 we have included The Comenius Programme in our school planning. Our assistantship was from Cyprus and the experience was fantastic. Some aims were to encourage language learning, to innovative ICT-based content, services and better teaching techniques and practices; to enhance the quality and European dimension of teacher training; to increase the motivation for learning and learning-to-learn skills; to improve language learning; to make science more attractive; and to reinforce creativity and innovation.
REQUESTS:
For all these reasons, I apply an ERASMUS  assistantship for the upcoming 2013-2014 school year.
                                                               Santa Cruz de Tenerife, June 4th, 2013
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 TO OFFICE OF EUROPEAN EDUCATION PROGRAMS IN CANARY ISLANDS-OPEEC (ERASMUS)
